
We as legal residents and taxpayers of Oregon wish to inform you we don’t want any more/additional 
taxes on NATURAL GAS OR GASOLINE.  
We pay to much taxes already. NO MORE TAXES!!! 
SINCERELY, 
HOWARD AND BRENDA BARTKUS 
                      25084 SUN RIDGE WAY 
                       VENETA, OREGON 
                        97487 
 


